
From: Simon, Sean A.
Sent: 4/6/2011 4:14:55 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Simon, Jason (jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); Douglas, Paul

(paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov): I Redacted ______
Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: update for Sempra Mesquite

Meredith,

Can you let me know when staff can expect to get the updated information that we 
discussed during yesterday’s contract manager call. Please provide any and all 
information and documentation that you have and identify what information PG&E 
believes in confidential. One more question, does the contract include a no-fault 
termination or other similar conditions precedent if Sempra doesn’t receive their 
preferred interconnection solution?

Revisions to the draft resolution will need to be processed Tuesday morning in order to 
vote on Thursday so it would be great to get the information this week.

Thanks, Sean

iirgy Division.Analyst | CA Public Utilities Commission |.Tel (415)

http://www.cpuc.ca.gov/renewables

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the 
use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and it may contain information 
that is privileged, confidential, and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If 
the reader of this message is not the intended recipient (or the employee or agent
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responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient), you are hereby notified that any 
dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please notify us by telephone call at the number 
listed above.
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